
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 11th February 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY                                          LETTERS  

Half Term - School closes Fri 18th Feb & reopens Mon 28th Feb              Cheshire Phoenix  - KS2  

World Book Day -  Thursday 3rd March                                                     Letter from Mr Manning — All 

Friends of Elton Meeting - Thursday 3rd March                                        Website Questionnaire — All  

Friends of Elton Disco  - Friday 18th March                                              Safer Internet Day — Email                 
 

RECEPTION AND YEAR 6 

On Monday, Tempest photography came into school to take Reception and Year 6 friendship photographs.            

Receptions photograph has had to be edited but this will not effect your order if you have already placed it. All 

orders can be made online or by handing your order form and payment into school.  
 

CHESHIRE PHOENIX  

Cheshire Phoenix came into school on Monday to talk to KS2 regarding a Match Day clinic on Sunday 20th          

February. If your child would like to take part please complete the permission slip and return to school. 
 

SAFER INTERNET DAY  

A letter has been emailed out today regarding Safer Internet Day. If you didn’t get chance to take part, there are 

lots of useful links on the letter. A copy of the letter is also available on the school website Safeguarding             

E-Safety page.  
 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

Thank you to everyone who has completed the Website Questionnaire. We will look at all the feedback, when     

designing the new website.  
 

WORLD BOOK DAY  

This year we have lots of exciting activities planned. Children will not be expected to dress up, it will be own 

clothes day.  
 

PARENT VIEW  

Parent View gives you the chance to tell Ofsted what you think about your child’s school, from the quality of 

teaching to dealing with bullying and behaviour. The survey can be completed at any time; you don’t have to wait 

until the school is being inspected. To log on, please visit —  www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk  
 

THIS WEEKS WINNING TEAM IS MANLEY ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR  

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 18TH FEBRUARY   
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 

 Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

Pre-sch/Nurs: Faith & Bodhi    Y3: Lottie                                                 

            Rec: Amelie             Y4: Keelan                                                                  

       Year 1: Cienna             Y5: Adam                     

          Year 2:  Margaret          Y6: Szymon  
 

W/C 14th February is Menu 3 


